
Unity Utilities District 
P.O. Box 231 

Unity, ME 04988 
 
          October 5, 2018 
 
Warden Smart, 
 
As per our conversation on Thursday, please consider this letter as notification that The Board of the 
Unity Utilities District would like to prohibit all hunting on the property that it owns, including areas 
inside and outside of the fence effective as of the date of this letter. This decision was made for the 
safety of individuals working on the property.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The UUD Board 
Kevin M. Spigel, President 
Patricia Clark 
Charlie Schaefer 
 
 


